
Preserving Us: 
A Digital & Photograph Preservation Workshop

November 16, 2017
West Charlotte Recreation Center

6:00Pm-7:30PM
Entertainment by QC Family Tree

Practical tips in preserving family & community photographs. 
FREE Scanning Available Onsite.

Bring10-20 Photos to Share About Your Community!

November 12, 2017
Beatties Ford Road Library

2:00PM-3:30PM
Entertainment by A Sign of the Times

Guest Speaker: Dr. Pamela Grundy, author of Color & 
Character: West Charlotte High and the American 

Struggle over Educational Equality

November 18, 2017
Levine Museum of the New South

10:00AM-11:30AM
Entertainment by QC Family Tree

Copy link to RSVP
https://jcsu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_7NTbb5RwkeXVrBb

Light Hors d’ oeuvres served at all workshops.



The Beatties Ford Road Corridor Preservation and History Project is between 
Johnson C. Smith University (JCSU) and Culture Blocks. The Beatties Ford 
Road Corridor Preservation and History Project seeks to engaged resident 
from the designated Culture Blocks communities in an oral history, 
preservation, and collection of artifacts project towards a community traveling 
exhibit and programming. The Beatties Ford Road Corridor Preservation and 
History Project allows residents to participate in the following activities:

•Preserving Us is a preservation workshop where community members can 
learn first-hand knowledge on how to preserve photographs, paper documents 
and receive FREE scanning. The final project includes a future community 
traveling exhibit and programming. 

•Into the Mic is the oral history component of the project which provides 
community members the opportunity to share orally the history of Beatties 
Ford Road Northwest Corridor. This includes collecting stories from one-on-
one interviews, group sessions and discussions and at key community events. 

Workshops are facilitated by Monika Rhue (Nooma), Project Manager. Send an 
email to mrhue@jcsu.edu or call 704-371-6740 to participate.  The North 

Carolina Digital Heritage Center  a statewide digitization and digital publishing 
program will help with scanning at the November 18, 2017 workshop.


